Jane Rasely

From: Marty Steyer <martysteyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 10:55 AM

To: PCD

Subject: opposition to PLN50880 SPR

| live on Wood Avenue near Winslow Way. I'm greatly concerned that the building of the proposed hotel would trash our
peace and quiet and cause our property values to decline. A 250 seat outdoor amphitheater? In the words of the
immortal John McEnroe, "You can't be serious!" This will generate a tremendous amount of noise pollution in our
neighborhood. Has the planning commission considered the impact on the hundreds of elderly people living in the direct
vicinity of the proposed hotel?

| thought that the planning commission is supposed to enforce zoning and protect property rights. If you approve such a
flagrantly out-of-proportion project, you will compromise your own integrity.

Sincerely,
Marty Steyer

179 Wood Av
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110



